Weekly summary 5: August 02, 2001

It was a great week, because I have found very nice structures. For instance the mud brick wall, and the pebbled way or a part of a road that is standing just next to it.

Besides these I was planning to get rid off the baulks of D3, but Bradley wanted me to keep it as a guide for stratigraphical evidences, so I did not take the baulks off, but I have articulated them. On the other hand I have found a second pit that was surrounded with plaster (that has the depth of 40cm, and had an ashy layer).

As I have mentioned before the floor that has three different loci (L4030, L4031, L40320) and later on, in two days L4031 changed to be L4034, L4035, L4036 and L4037. That L4034 is the pebbled way, L4035 is the mud brick wall, L4036 is the surface under the huge against rocks with the L4037.

I cleaned the trench and swept the whole dirt off that it will be ready for the spider shoots. But, because of the sun light we could not take the spider shoots, and I had to close up for today.

